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Dear 14 :

This is to confirm a conversation we had on Friday, January 25, 1985 con-
cerning two notes from your personal files that you had provided Dan Berkovitz
of OGC. At my request he sent the notes to me.

With respect to the note concerning Vice President James Cook's knowledge of
the circumstances surrounding the turn-around at Palisades, I read to you the
transcript of the Limerick proceeding of June 29, 1983, specifically pages
:18,649 through 18,654. My reading of those transcript pages led you to
believe your note regarding this subject was not correct.

With respect to your note relating to the papers involved with the purchase
of the mufflers, we agreed that the best procedure would be for me to send
you the appropriate transcript pages and you would review them so that you
-could. consider whether you believe that your note is substantiated by
-the record. I am sending to you the transcript of July 1,1983 and direct
your attention to pages 18,986 through 19,018 for the testimony of CPC wit-
nesses Byrd_and Peck. I also enclose the transcript of July 29, 1983 and
direct your attention to pages 19,456 through 19,579 which includes your
direct and cross examination and the direct and cross examination of Bruce
Peck.

I appreciate your agreement to review these at your earliest convenience.

Sincerely,
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.

William D. Paton
Counsel for NRC Staff

E'nclosures: As stated
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